
Kingsville Livestock 

 Auction 

Kingsville, MO  

Due to remodeling, our last feeder sale for the 

year will be Tuesday, December. 10th.  

  

special cow & bull sale will be Saturday,  

Dec. 14th @ 11am. Following replacement cattle  

we will sell feeder cattle & weigh cows & bulls 

 

Our first sale of the year will be Tuesday,  

January 7th @ 10:30am. We will be open to  

receive cattle on Sunday, January 5th from  

9am-6pm & Monday, January 6th from 7am-8pm. 

For on the farm visits call Jeremy: 816-716-9288 

or Jared: 816-878-5229 

Thank you for trusting us to market your  

livestock in 2024 & we look forward to doing  

business with you in 2025! 

The Anstine’s 

Rick & Marcia 

Jeremy, Dawn, Alexa, Tucker, & Allie 

Jared, Jodie, Baylie, Jettson, & Tatum 

KLA Employees 


